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Dept. of Public Works
July 13, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

The Rhino Bar along with Liz Garbo are having a benefit for Project ALS. This is a research team actively
researching the neurons that are primary in the diagnosis of ALS. Their primary goal is finding
preventative measures for future ALS patients.

The benefit is going to be on August 22, 2015. We are requesting to have High Street blocked off
between Main St. and Chatham St. It was very beneficial in the past benefits we have had set up that
way.

Thank you for your consideration,

Nikki Woods/Liz Garbo
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